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Highgate CAAC

Highgate CAAC has some concerns about this application which entails major alterations to the internal layout 

of a listed property.   The Heritage statement does not inspire confidence when it speaks of the alterations  

saying they SHOULD have no damaging effects  and are GENERALLY in keeping.  It is true the interior was 

not inspected at the time of listing but that is no reason for not ascertaining at this juncture the amount of 

original material , fittings doors , windows etc which remains .   The changes to the fireplace in the major 

sitting room are a case in point as well as all the alterations proposed to joinery etc.   The extension proposed 

is of a very basic design which in no way enhances a heritage asset. It is suggested that  Charles Rose should 

make a site visit in order to gain a better understanding of the scope of what is proposed than can be 

conveyed by the plans etc supplied.
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